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Statement of Reasons 

The advertised No waiting Monday to Saturday 8am-6pm was only intended as a means of 

formalising existing restrictions marked on High Street. Following responses from the Bus 

Operators and the Town Council raising concerns that vehicles parking on the west side of 

High Street between 6pm and 8am would potentially block the High Street hindering the flow 

of traffic, especially for buses it is now proposed to modify the proposal to introduce a No 

Waiting at Any Time restrictions to assist in the free flow of traffic. 


